
4th March 2024

Parents’ Evening

Dear Parent/Carer,

TeamTanfield has your child at the centre of the team with your entire family and all of our staff
around them, working together, to ensure that they are as successful as possible when they
leave school. Parents evenings are an opportunity for this team to come together and discuss
how things are going and how we can ensure you and your child knows what they need to do to
be successful. Therefore, we are having a parents evening for year 8 on Tuesday 12th
March. This will be an opportunity to discuss with all of your child’s subject teachers, how they
have settled in and how they have performed in their cycle 1 assessments.

We will be running this evening in person. Appointments will be released at 6pm on
Wednesday 6th March, with log in details provided in a separate communication. This will
hopefully ensure that those parents who are at work don’t miss out on getting appointments. 

As always, you do not need to wait until a parent’s evening to contact the school with any issues
you may have. We want to know about them as soon as possible so that we can work together to
resolve them. Therefore, please feel free to contact us at any time.

Thank you once again for your support.

Mr S Clough
Headteacher


